
All other donations can be brought to  

the Mission Office. Contact us at  

407-246-4890 or cgenovesi@orlandodiocese.org. 

Mission Office 
Donation Drive  

2017-2018 

To benefit our mission schools in  
San Juan de la Maguana,  

SPORTS BALLS & BOARD GAMES 
Balls preferably deflated. Chess, Checkers,  
Monopoly, etc (in Spanish). 

Please bring to the Leadership Meeting at Chancery Building on Oct. 19. 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES 
Pencils, scissors, crayons, paper, rulers, etc. 
Please bring to the Leadership Meeting at San Pedro Center (St John the 
Apostle Building) on Aug. 24.  

DOLLS & CARS 
Dolls, especially that can be dressed up.  
No Barbie dolls or battery operated toys please. 
Please bring to the Leadership Meeting at San Pedro Center (St. John 
the Apostle Building) on Dec. 14.  

SNEAKERS 
For children in grades Pre-Kinder—8th grade. 
Please bring to the Leadership Meeting at San Pedro Center (St. Francis 

of Assisi Hall) by Feb. 15.  

PEANUT BUTTER 
Please bring to the Leadership Meeting at San Pedro Center (St. 
John the Apostle Building) on May 2. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATIONS! 


